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NORTH AMERICAN NUMBERING PLAN PLANNING LETTER

Number: PL-NANP-187
Date: July 28, 1999

From: R. C. Breidenbaugh - NANP Administration
202 756-5779; E-mail : rose.breidenbaugh@nanpa.com

Subject: Urgent Reminder: Mandatory dialing for the Louisiana 225/504 Wireless Codes

Urgent reminder to update the remaining NXXs in Louisiana’s new 225 NPA.

This Planning Letter is to remind the industry that mandatory dialing of the 225 Numbering Plan Area
(NPA) should begin on August 16, 1999 at 12:01 a.m. for the 31 Type II wireless codes, listed below, that
were granted an extended permissive dialing period:

206 324 715 721 933 939 963
235 335 716 776 936 953 964
247 337 717 921 937 954 975
316 397 718 931 938 955 978
317 603 719

Please refer to PL-NANP-123 and PL-NANP-156 for more details on the 504/225 NPA Split.

Questions concerning the 504/225 split may be directed to Douglas A. McCullough, BellSouth
Telecommunications NPA Administration on 205-977-5069.

Questions concerning the contents of this letter may be referred to Rose Breidenbaugh on 202-756-5779.

R. C. Breidenbaugh
North American Numbering Plan Administration




